February 29, 2012

On Site Sanitation
75 Woodlyn Avenue
Saint Paul, MN 55117

Christing,

| wanted to thank you for your quality services over the past few years!

| have worked with avariety of bathroom Companies for the past 30 years. My
Company has done significant production work for many Community based Festivals
over two decades. Such Events as Saint Paul Winter Carnival, Director of Operations, to
Cinco de Mayo Fiesta— Saint Paul, Festival Manager to Grand Old Day. We require
extensive detail and timing to many of the events due to time restrictions and public
property uses.

On Site has been a key partner in providing high quality services based on setup,
maintenance, and load out. We provide the specifications related to locations, number of
units, timing for setup and teardown. Their ability to keep my time use on areasonable
level with competent sales, office, and service staff, isagreat vaue for my Clients and
staff. Anyonein this business understands the value of a person time. With there
competitive pricing and partnership, we have done significant business and created a
seamless service program for our clients.

Thisisavalued program for staff and me. | prefer working with such Companies. Since

it saves Staff and Clients valuable labor time which saves money and “ headaches”. With
that said, | again, thank Y ou Christine for a valued Partnership.

Best Regards,
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Randy L. Dewitz, CFM



